

Lake Buena Vista

August 22, 2004

Ms. Lisa A. Beeson Quietly Making Noise, LLC 300 W. Mitchell Hammock Road Suite 8 Oviedo, FL 32765-6609

Subject:

Acoustical Shutters

Dear Lisa:

Thank you for your incredible invention, the "Shut-Eye" Acoustical Shutters, which are now installed in my condominium in downtown Orlando. My wife and I love them, and we have never slept as well as we did last night.

The shutters blocked all of the traffic noise that we used to hear through our bedroom window. As you know, our condo is located immediately adjacent to State Road 50, a busy thoroughfare in Orlando. In the past, we were kept awake at night by sirens, traffic, trucks, automobile horns, motorcycles, aircraft, and a variety of other noises. Now, we hardly hear anything. Even sirens that pass directly below our window are faint and sound like they are far off in the distance.

It is so nice to be able to enjoy our condo now, and its pleasant, quiet environment. I am sure that your product will be very successful in eliminating nuisance noise problems in condos, apartments, homes, and office buildings located near roads and airports. Anyone who needs to reduce noise from outside their home or office should consider your shutters.

Thank you again. We sincerely appreciate your efforts and your fantastic new product.

Sincerely,

Henri Landwirth

Partner

Holiday Inn Family Suites

14500 Continental Gateway • Orlando, FL 32821 • Phone: 407 387-KIDS (5437) • Fax: 407 387-1490 • Web Site: http://www.hifamilysuites.com













